
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: joellourie@gmail.com <joellourie@gmail.com>

beth@bblawsc.com <beth@bblawsc.com>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/26/2015 11:00:06 AM
Subject: FW: Meeting with the Small Business Administration

Small Business Administration meeting confirmed for Wednesday at 2:00pm in the governor’s conference room.
Please confirm.
Thank you,
Katherine
 
 
From: Woodard, James [mailto:James.Woodard@fema.dhs.gov] 

Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 10:58 AM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Cc: Vick, Hannah; alana.chavez@sba.gov; Chandler, Jacqueline

Subject: Meeting with the Small Business Administration
 
Katherine, as you have requested I have contacted Alana Chavez, Public Affairs Specialist, Small Business 
Administration and scheduled a meeting for 2:00 PM on Wednesday, October 28, 2015. We will meet at the State 
House, 1100 Gervais St, Columbia, SC, 29201 in the Governor’s conference room. The topic of this meeting will be 
Small Business Administration assistance available for private dam owners. Attending will be Alana Chavez and 
myself.
 
I will appreciate receiving names and titles of your attendees.
 
 
 
 
Jim Woodard, AEAO
Intergovernmental Affairs
FEMA-4241-DR-SC
Federal Emergency Management Agency
Cell: 609-864-2439
 
james.woodard@fema.dhs.gov
 
 
WARNING: This document is FOR OFFICIAL USE ONLY (FOUO). It is to be controlled, stored, handled, transmitted, distributed, and disposed of in accordance 
with DHS policy relating to FOUO information. This information shall not be distributed beyond the original addressees without prior authorization of the originator. 
This communication, along with any attachments, is covered by Federal and state law governing electronic communications and may contain restricted and legally 
privileged information. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, use or copying of this 
message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error, please reply immediately to the sender and delete this message.
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